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Queen Elizabeth II  
1926 – 2022 

 

School will be closed to all pupils on 
Monday 19th September 2022 

following an announcement by King 
Charles III that this day will be a bank 
holiday to allow respects to be paid to 
the late Queen Elizabeth II. This is in 
line with guidance from the DfE and 

Waterton Academy Trust. 
 


